
                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REACH SVHC Statement 

 

                                                                                                         28th June 2023 

 

 

 

 

Hereby we confirm that SOS electronic is aware of the European 

Commision  Directive EC1907/2006, known as REACH (Registration, Evaluation 

and Authorization of CHemical substances). 

Based on our suppliers’ information, as of this moment, this is to declare 

that electronic components delivered from us do not contain any of 235 reportable 

Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) as defined in Article 33 (1) & (2) 

“Substances of Very High Concern” EC Title VII, Chapter 1 Article 57 and 

revised (last revision 14 June 2023) with more than 0,1% w/w. 
 

 

 

Your 

SOS electronic team 
 

 

 


